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Solar Manufacturers Coalition Statement on House Republicans’
Latest Attempt At Clean Energy Tax Credit Repeal

Washington, D.C. - In response to House Ways & Means’ approval of H.R. 3938, the ‘Build It
in America Act’ that would repeal clean energy tax credits in the Inflation Reduction Act
(IRA), the Solar Energy Manufacturing for America (SEMA) Coalition issued the following
statement from Executive Director Mike Carr:

“This legislation would do the opposite of its name – it would kill family-sustaining American
jobs and doom our ability to establish a resilient, domestic solar supply chain. Any tax policy
that repeals the Inflation Reduction Act’s clean energy incentives that drive demand for
American solar manufacturers would result in planned investments that are already boosting
economies in communities throughout the country to be scaled back . Repealing clean
energy incentives would end this American job creation and all but ensure China’s
dominance over the solar supply chain.”
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